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VIA O\IERMGHT DELI\IERY

IzIr. Mohamrned Shoaib
Regional Director (Acdng), Southern Region OPS
Pipeline and Flazandous ldaterials Safery Administration
United States Department of Transportation
233 Peachtree Street, Suite 600
Adanta, GA 30303

Re: Notice of Proposed Violation CPF No. 2-20A6-500L

Dear hr1r. Shoaib:

I am writing on behalf of Equitable Producdon CompanyfEquitable") to request an extension
to our response deadline in connection with the above referenced Notice of Prcbable Violation
and Proposed Gvil Penalty f Notice"). I have communicated v/ith cotrnsel for ldark'West
Hydrocarbon, Inc. (Ittlark\fest) and trndenand that lvlark\W'est is requesting an extension to a
date srxrydap afterthe Office of Pipeline Saferyproduces the complete administrative record in
this case to both respondenu. Equitable concurs with and hereby joins that request.

Equitable reserves all rights to respond fullyto the Notice at the appropriate tirne.

Please add my name and contact information to ycur dismbution list for communications related
to this Notice. I iook for-ward to wor{ring together with pu and pur office to reach an
appropriate resolution of this Notice, and I thanklou for lour attention to this request.

Sincerely.

\q
\t l  /
J. Gordon Arbuckle

Dallas Rea, OPS
Sandy Fralen Equitable Production Company
C Corwin Brornley, ldark\fest Flldrocarbon, Inc.
Patrick Traylor, Hogan & Flanton IIP
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